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MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN THE WORLD




March Dinner Meeting-March 21st 6 PM: 
Dinner will be held at Archie’s Restaurant located at 30471 Plymouth Rd, Livonia at 6 PM.  Our speaker will be Kelly Hermann from the Miracle League, the baseball league for special needs athletes.
Business Meeting April 4th:  
Business meeting will be held on April 4th, at 6:30 PM at the Salvation Army.  
Fourth of July Parade Meeting March 22nd:

Anyone interested in planning our participation in the Plymouth 4th of July Parade come join the committee on March 22nd at noon at Grand Traverse Pie Company.  Bring your ideas!
Michigan Area Meeting April 6th:

The meeting will be held April 6th at the Hope Center at 431 Baker St., in Adrian 9:30 am-2 pm with the Michigan Civitan Foundation Luncheon at Noon.  Registration is $25/person due by April 1st.  Let Kathy know if you plan to attend.  
Slate of Officers for 2019-20:

President   Mary Stewart  

President-Elect   Open 

VP Administration   Jacqui Norton

VP Funds   Sandy Drauss

VP Service   Gary Turnquist

Secretary/Treasurer   Kathy Turnquist
Elections will be held at our April Business Meeting.
Civitan International Convention July 3rd-6th:
The International Convention will be held at the Hyatt Regency-Downtown in Greenville, South Carolina.  Convention registration is $160 (entire event package is $240 which includes opening & closing events).  Hotel rooms are $119/night ($129 for triple/quads) due by June 7th.
UPCOMING EVENTS
Focus Hope Food Box Build April 13th:

We will meet at 8:45 am (leaving at 9 am) in the Costco parking lot on the corner of Middlebelt Rd. and I96 to caravan to Focus Hope.  After building the boxes we will have lunch at Palonia Polish restaurant located at: 2934 Yemans St., Hamtramck, 48212 (313-873-8432) followed by a trip to the bakery, for those 

interested.  Contact Gary (734-459-1896) if you’re going.

Showcase & Taste of Plymouth-April 15th:

This will be held at the Inn at St. Johns (44045 Five Mile Rd., Plymouth, MI 48170).  Time is 5-7:30 PM. Tickets are $12.  Come support Diana Stimac, our Volunteer of the Year!
Essay Contest & Dinner-April 18th:

The essay winners will be reading their essay at the April dinner meeting at the Plymouth Art’s Council building (PAC is located at 774 N. Sheldon Rd, Plymouth on the eastside of Sheldon between North Territorial & M14, 734-416-4278).  
Special Olympic Power Lifting-April 27th: 
This will be held at Northville High School.  Need volunteers to shop for groceries and then to work 
the concession stand.  Contact Kathy (734-459-1896) if you’re able to help.
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Lottery Tickets:

Lottery tickets are here!  You can purchase tickets at the dinner meeting for $5 each and are good for the 
Daily Michigan Lotto three-digit evening drawing for the entire month of June.  Winners receive $50.  The 
money that’s raised goes towards funding Camp Civitan.  Ask your family and friends to purchase tickets.  Contact Sandy at 248-486-8086 for tickets.  
Camp Civitan June 6th-9th: 
Our annual camp for ages 13+ with mild to moderate developmental disabilities will be held at Camp Michawana near Hastings, Michigan June 6-9.  The Camper fee is $215 and covers all camper expenses for the four-day camp.  Looking for enthusiastic, caring individuals to be camp counselors, lifeguards, nurses and day time helpers.
For Camp information, to volunteer, or to recommend potential campers contact Cheryl Van Vliet at vanvliet.cheryl@att.net, or 313-460-3194.  Please consider volunteering. Now is the perfect time for us to recruit campers and volunteer counselors.
The Camp can also use bingo prizes: coloring books, pens, pencils, hand cream, shampoo, stuffed animals, videos, note pads, zipper bags, baseball hats, jewelry, flashlights etc. Gently owned items are accepted.
Youth Leadership & Diversity Conference July 8th-13th: 

Our Civitan District sponsors a Youth Leadership and Diversity Conference (YLDC) for high school students entering 10th-12th grade in the fall. The program helps the individual learn more about themselves and 
facilitates the sharing of ideas between delegates.  Through structured sessions, delegates gain a greater understanding of the value each person possesses, helping to break down barriers like prejudice and apathy.  Kris will be contacting our local high schools to recruit students to attend the seminar.

The seminar is held at Trine University in Angola IN. The cost is $350 plus a $25 material fee.  We are asking our teens to pay $175 plus the material fee of $25 and the Club will pay $175.  If you have a teen to recommend, call Kris at 248-437-4858. 
More information and the application can be found at:  https://civitanyldc.org.    Deadline to apply is June 1st.
Reports
MI WorkMatters Fundraiser March 2nd:

Thanks to Mary, Carol S., Gail, Happy, Bill, Barb, Sandy, Al and Bonnie who volunteered to work the fundraiser for MI WorkMatters on March 2nd.  Over $5,000 was raised that day to support a new coffee shop named the “Anastasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop & Café”.  The Coffee Shop will be supportive, inclusive, and provide competitive employment for people of all abilities.  Their mission is to provide meaningful employment opportunities for people with developmental disabilities across Michigan.
Special Olympic Bowling:

Thanks to Susan, Gary, Bonnie, Barb, Carol S., Kathy, Cheryl, Hal and Vivian who made photo pins, buttons and magnet for our athletes.  The athletes and their parents loved the photos.
Donations:

Canton Therapeutic Recreation Center-Camp Able:
We enjoyed learning more about the Therapeutic Recreation programs offered for special needs individuals at the Canton Summit.  Participation is not limited to Canton residents.  The Club decided to donate $500 to the program.
Plymouth Chamber Scholarships:
The Club donated $100 to the Plymouth Chamber for scholarships for students who volunteer in the community (not grade based).





Birthdays-March/April
4/1 Gary Turnquist
4/1 Fred Eagle
4/2 Claudia Sargent
Membership Words of Wisdom:

We Civitans seek experiences that encourage our own personal growth while providing ourselves with the satisfaction of helping others.  Take time to think about why you joined Civitan and share that “why” with others when you have the opportunity.  Let’s find some new members.

Barb Mleczek

Membership Chair
Member updates

· Bonnie is doing well after her cataract surgery.
· Carol Chanter is feeling better following her fall and rib injury.  
· We continue to think of Holly as she deals with her kidney issues and we wish her well.  
· Vivian was hospitalized last week but is home feeling much better.  She even surprised us by joining us at Plaza Lanes for Special Olympic bowling.

Club Dates

2/12-4/9 Special Olympic Bowling

3/21 Dinner Meeting-Archie’s 6 PM
4/4 Business Meeting-Salvation Army
4/13 Focus Hope Food Box Build

4/15 Showcase & Taste Plymouth 5-7:30pm
4/18 Essay Contest Dinner-Plymouth Community Arts Council

4/27 Special Olympics Powerlifting
6/6-9 Camp Civitan

7/8-13 YLDC

8/25-Salvation Army Ride for the Red Shield

9/20-22 NC District Convention-Best Western Plus Hotel in LaPorte, IN

9/21 Buddy Walk at Detroit Zoo
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